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Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design (plans update): Funded - spring 2024 $       608,000** 

Right of Way: Within existing -- 

Construction: Funded - early 2026 $         701,000 

CFLRoads.com 

 

International Speedway  

Boulevard (U.S. 92)  

Pedestrian Improvements 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 447698-1  

Volusia County 

CFLRoads.com 

Derek Dean 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5161 

Derek.Dean@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

 

*subject to change    **estimated total design cost 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) is planning 
improvements to enhance safety for 
pedestrians and drivers on 
International Speedway Boulevard 
(U.S. 92) at Lockhart Street in 
Daytona Beach. The project 
proposes to construct a new traffic 
signal at the intersection to provide a 
signalized pedestrian crossing. 
 
The signalized crossing will require 
construction of new signal poles, as 
well as curb reconstruction to 
accommodate pedestrian curb 
ramps. The project is based on a 
request from the FDOT District 5 
Safety Office to implement the 
recommendations of the March 2020 
Pedestrian Mid-Block Crossing 
Study. 
 
Initial design for this project has been completed. The project team will review and update the plans 
beginning in spring 2024. The design was adjusted to eliminated the need for additional right of way. 
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